Ross Povenmire

From: , Ed Scott <ed@7piper.com>
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 9:13 AM
To: Ross Povenmire

Subject: Tree Work

Hi Ross,

As a follow up to our discussion when you came to our house at 18 Saddle Hill Road, here is the scope of work
that we discussed.

I am requesting a determination of negligible impact for the following work.
Removal of three live trees
Removal of downed tree in woodland buffer
Trimming of other trees as indicated in field

Thank you,
Ed




